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Save the date for WaterFest, Celebrating Every Drop! Saturday, May 10, 2014 

 
THE WOODLANDS, TEXAS (April 28, 2014) – The Woodlands Township invites the community to 
Celebrate Every Drop at the first annual WaterFest, a free event to be held on Saturday, May 
10, 2014 from 3 to 6 p.m. at Northshore Park. 
 
The event will kick off with Flumpa, the tree frog and Wendy Whitten, the “singing scientist.”  
This multi-award winning family entertainment duo is set to provide a delightful show for 
school-aged children and their families. Following this show, award-winner and environmental 
educator Jack Golden will deliver an incredible presentation that involves magic, theatre, and 
great humor with the water conservation message “Water, water everywhere.” 
 
In addition to these presentations, there will be various fun-filled water conservation-related 
activities and games for kids and families to enjoy.  Activities include jumping for water 
conservation, discovering how astronauts conserve water, running through a stormwater 
obstacle course, visiting a groundwater demonstration module, building an aquifer, exploring 
fishing opportunities in The Woodlands and making a water meter to take home.  
 
Come out to Waterfest for an unforgettable afternoon and walk away Celebrating Every Drop!  
 
For more information call 281-210-3800 or go to http://www.thewoodlandstownship-
tx.gov/waterfest 
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